Strawberry Preschool Newsletter: March 2024

Dear Strawberry Families,

Happy March and welcome Spring Strawberry Family! We are looking forward to the beautiful weather and lots of outside exploring and learning! Last month we enjoyed soccer, music class and a puppet show "The Three Little Pigs". In March we will have soccer, music, a CHP officer visit and afternoon enrichment with Jamaroo on the 13th!

<u>Conferences:</u> We will be starting spring conferences the beginning of April. This is a great opportunity to meet with your child's teacher and to talk about how the year is going. Please remember that we start with the oldest groups first due to the fact that many of the children will be going on to Kindergarten.

Summer Camp Update: Strawberry Adventure Camp is a 8 week summer program from 9-4. It is a great opportunity for new and continuing students to participate in a wide variety of activities, games, projects and so much more. If you need a brochure or registration card please let me know. Space is limited!

<u>Donations needed:</u> We are in need of socks, underwear and extra clothes (sweats, t-shirts, shorts) for our extra clothes closet. We use these clothes if a child gets wet or has an accident.

Billing:

Tax time is here once again! You can access all invoice and payment information through Curacubby under the 'ledger' tab in invoices. You can set date parameters and download it in either pdf or excel formats. It will include our preschool information, including our tax id. Please let Rose know if you need any help or have any questions. Thanks!

For billing questions, please contact Rose Lofrano, our Chief Operating Officer. Her contact information is: 415- 246-4941 and rosetsp1@yahoo.com.

Important Upcoming Dates

- March 8th Teacher in Service Day
- April 3rd- Parent Coffee
- Spring Break: April 8th-12th
- Memorial Day: May 27th
- Last day of school: June 6th